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Kia ora whānau, talofa lava, malo lelei, and bula vinaka 

AKO HUI    
We have every whānau booked for Ako Hui this year. Ka mau te wehi! 
We look forward to seeing everyone on Thursday and can’t wait for 
your tamaiti to share what they have learnt in class this year, with you. 

FREE SCHOOL LUNCHES      
We are updating the list of students who wish to receive free 
school lunches. The lunches provided daily are nutritious and 
consistently tasty. A few of our seniors are picking and choosing  
if they have lunch which is causing a lot of waste with kai coming back 
from some senior classes. Please talk to your child. If they don’t want 
the lunches, it might be time for them to come off the lunch list. 

DUFFY ROLE MODEL 
On Monday we were privileged to have Courtney Davis a Duffy Role 
model visit our senior classes and share her love for science, her 
passion for marine biology and microbiology. Courtney is pictured with  
Jorjah Rayne Moananui and Legend Paul our Duffy Book recipients. 

JAMMIES FOR JUNE 
This is a winter fundraising drive to ensure children stay snug and 
warm during winter.  Thanks to organiser Cassandra Blumfield and 
donations from local businesses we have been able to provide some of 
our students with warm Jammies this winter. 

CENSUS EVENT 
Turanga Ararau are hosting a Census Event on Thursday 22nd from 
11:00am - 3pm for any whānau that still have not filled out a Census 
form. Kai will be provided and activities for children plus some 
giveaways. 

FREE PRESCRIPTIONS                                                                             
Great news whānau. As of the 1st of July you will know longer be 
required to pay a $5 fee for your child's prescription at the chemist.  

BANKING  
Well done with our banking numbers. We had 48 students bank last 
week. We have been consistent over the last 2 weeks with our banking 
numbers in the top 40’s. Lets see if we can hit 50 this week whānau. 

SPORTS TAIRAWHITI 
Whānau evening is on this coming Friday from 3pm in the hall. 
There will be free kai, hot soup and fun activities for the kids. Just 
a reminder, kids need to be attending with their parents. Nau mai 
Haere mai. 

21 o Pipiri 2023

K IA  PUĀWA I  TE  WHĀNAU  

O PUHI KĀITI
FRIDAY 23 JUNE
3PM - 6PM

FREE KAI, GARDENING
WORKSHOP, FUN GAMES AND
ACTIVITIES FOR ALL AGES
AND ABILITIES

KAITI SCHOOL HALL

Tamariki must be supervised by parents or caregivers

Well done to all our ex Kaiti School 
students who represented their respective 
secondary schools at the Tamararo Kapa 
Haka Competition last week. Great to see 
them still performing.

Kia pai o koutou wiki na Kōkā Moana
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